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RESPONSE TO QUESTION ON NOTICE  

Questions on Notice Paper No 5 

11 April 2025 

Question No. 256 

 

MS CARRICK MLA - To ask the Minister for Planning and Sustainable Development: 

Given that the Planning Act states in clause 41 that “The Executive must, at least once every 5 years 

after making the planning strategy or a district strategy, consider whether the strategy should be 

reviewed”, and the Planning Strategy was made in 2018, when will the Planning Strategy be 

reviewed. 

  

MINISTER STEEL MLA - The answer to the Member’s question is as follows: 

A review of the ACT Planning Strategy 2018 was previously considered in 2023 (NI2023–530). The 

Government will consider a review consistent with the Planning Act 2023 prior to September 2028.  

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard. 

 

 

Chris Steel MLA 

Minister for Planning and Sustainable Development                                      Date:............................  

  This response required 1hrs 30mins to complete, at an approximate cost of $191.45. 

 

https://www.legislation.act.gov.au/ni/2023-530/
https://www.legislation.act.gov.au/View/a/2023-18/current/html/2023-18.html

